
Dates for the Diary  

W/C 16th October- Y1 walk around village 

Wednesday 18th October – School 

photographs   

Friday 20th October - Harvest coffee 

afternoon – KS1 (2:30pm) 

Friday 27th October - Harvest coffee 

afternoon - KS2 (2:30pm) 

Friday 27th October – break up for half 

term  

Monday 6th November – return to school  

Friday 1st December – PD day  
 

Headteacher’s Awards 

Reception: Harry 

Year 1: Skylar 

Year 2: Freya 

Year 3: Henry 

Year 4:  Hunter 

Year 5: Dennyboy 

Year 6: James 

 

Numbot awards 

Year 1: Josie 

Year 2: Harry W 

 

TTRS awards  

Year 3: Jacob W 

Year 4:  Lilly 

Year 5: Jack 

Year 6:  Ava 

 

Attendance 

Reception: 90% 

Year 1: 94% 

Year 2: 93% 

Year 3: 95% 

Year 4: 95% 

Year 5: 90% 

Year 6: 86% 

Whole School attendance 92%  

Lets try and beat this next week! 
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Hartlepool Power Station 

Yesterday Y6 were lucky enough to have 4 

visitors from Hartlepool Power Station!  

Y6 are studying electricity in science and this 

was the ideal way to learn all about how 

electricity is made. 

 

Football  

Today Y6 had a football session from Dominic 

Gokool from 442 Soccer as part of the Big 

Local/Skelton United FC Schools Partnership. 

They will take part in another training session 

before attending a ‘football festival’ on Friday 

20th October.  

This is part of a project organised by Mike 

Atkinson (ex Headteacher) to ensure every 

child in the North East has access to Football. 

Each class from Y1-Y6 will get a chance to 

work with Dominic over this academic year. 

 

Father Valerie 

Sadly, Father Valerie is retiring this month. To 

thank her for her service to Lockwood Primary 

over the years we have invited her to join us 

at our afternoon assembly on Monday 9th 

October, so we can wish her farewell. 

 

Friends of Lockwood 

You are invited to meet Miss Langley on 

Wednesday 11th October from 2.30pm to 

discuss fundraising events and support 😊 

Please let Miss Langley know if you would like 

to be involved but can’t make this date.  

 

Leavers hoodies 

Leavers Hoodies are now available to purchase 

on ParentPay, please purchase by Friday 20th 

October so that we can get them ordered. 

Please double check size ordered before 

submitting as they cannot be changed.  
 

 

 

 

 

 


